
CLASS OF 2022 

SENIOR FORMAL PICTURES 

October 1, 2021 

IN THE AUDITORIUM  

 
LIFETOUCH PORTRAITS 

WILL BE ON CAMPUS OCTOBER 1st 2020 TO TAKE 

FORMAL PICTURES FOR THE YEARBOOK.  ALL SENIORS 

MUST TAKE A PICTURE IF YOU WOULD LIKE TO BE 

INCLUDED IN THE YEARBOOK!!!!!!!!!!!!! If you have already 

taken them with Prestige, you do not have to take it again! 

 

Contact Mrs. McGruder or Mrs. Haynes if you have any 

questions!!! 
 


